Thunder Bay Solar 1 LP
130 Adelaide Street West, 30" Floor Toronto, ON, M5H 3P5
Telephone (416) 979-4625 o Fax: (416) 981-8686

October 25, 2010

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, On

M4P 1E4

Re: Letter of Direction and Notice of Application Requirements
Board File Number EB-2010-0303

Attn: Board Secretary

In response to the Letter of Direction and Notice of Application and Written Hearing dated October 19,
2010, we hereby formally acknowledge our receipt of these documents.

In following the Board’s directives, we hereby inform you that Thunder Bay Solar 1 LP, operating as a
Limited Partnership entity, does not have a website available on which the Notice of Application can be
posted. However, in keeping with our commitments, a copy of the application and evidence, and any
amendments thereto, will be available for public review at the entity’s contact address at 130 Adelaide
Street, 30™ Floor, Toronto Ontario. Furthermore, a copy of the application and evidence will be
provided to any person or entity who requests these materials.

If you have any follow questions or concerns following this response, please do not hesitate to contact
me to discuss this matter.

Sincerely,

Jam onis,

Senior Director of Solar Projects

Thunder Bay Solar 1 LP

Tel: (647) 478-2819 Fax: (416) 981-8686
Email: jamesp @skypower.com



